
Dear Sirs: 
  
My homeowners association recently circulated proposed zoning changes which would affect 
our neighborhood greatly:  namely the land currently owned by Rossi Farms and a few other 
open spaces.  The indication is that many areas would be changed to R-3 (multi-story apartment 
buildings and possibly businesses, processing plants and transport businesses) from the current 
R-5 designation.  The neighborhood now is single family homes and low-rise apartment or condo 
units and a very pleasant place to live.  I do not wish to see it devastated by greatly increased 
traffic, especially business which would involve truck traffic. 
  
Please change the R-3 zoned land to R-5, and also those mixed areas (numbers 287, 288, 289 and 
290) changed to R-5. 
  
Katherine M. Astala 
4312 NE 125th Place  
Portland, OR 97230-1208 
  
  
Katherine Astala <astakath@gmail.com> 


